
   

 
General Manager Report July 23, 2024 

 

 

1. Thank you to everyone who helped with the 3rd of July event. Brian 

and his wife did an amazing job cleaning up the park and prepping it 

for the event. We had a total of 20 vendors  

2. A container was purchased to hold all Park and Rec equipment 

3. We received the check from Prop 68 

4. We have reached out multiple times to Land Use Services regarding 

Minneola Solar Project, with no update we have now sent an email 

to a Rep from Rowes office to hopefully get an update. 

5. The office is now able to take credit card payments. 

 
 
 
 
 

             

                                                          
 

                                                      

          

 

 

  

 

 

 


